
      Just for the record as a 1/2 brown person (mostly indigenous of  

South America), a coast constituent and democrat I think that our  

county's Sheriff, the city of Fort Bragg's Police dept and our coastal  

CHP are all currently doing an excellent job with transparency and  

racial equality/ fairness.  The Sheriff especially has done a great job  

in creating community trust through their policies, procedures and  

overall practices.  My assumption is that even though this is about  

creating a citizen oversight committee it would still mean the use of to  

much desperately needed resources allocated to law enforcement. (?) 

 

    Although I don't live in Fort Bragg I do think that resident Robert  

Bragg is right on about changing the name of the city because of the  

horrible history his ancestor caused and who the town is named after.  

BUT the cost to local gov and businesses is not worth trying to do this  

now with so much financial hardship happening.  Maybe there can be a  

another way to address this issue while bypassing "formal" change for  

the time being? 

 

Thank you all for being co creators of this lovely county that I feel so  

fortunate to be a part of. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Francesca Ciancutti 

 


